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Permits Available July 7 for Unit 22E Non-Resident Registration Moose Hunt RM855 

(Nome)- Permits for non-resident registration moose hunt RM855 in Game Management Unit 22E will be 
available online only, beginning at 9am on July 7, 2022.  

RM855 is only open to non-resident hunters. Applications may only be submitted through the online system 
by the person actually applying for the permit or for a minor child age 17 or younger for whom the applicant is 
the legal guardian.  

A total of 10 permits will be available for this hunt and will be distributed on a first come first-served basis 
using the online permitting system. To apply, applicants will need to have their 2022 non-resident big game 
hunting license handy and go online to https://secure.wildlife.alaska.gov/ePermit. 

For more information, contact the Nome ADF&G office at (907)443-2271. 
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